

Georgetown Charter Township

1515 Baldwin St., Jenison, MI 49428 Finance Committee Meeting Agenda April 19, 2021, 8:15 a.m.

- 1. Call To Order
- 2. Roll Call
- 3. Approval Of The Minutes Of The Previous Meeting
- 4. Code Enforcement Replacement Vehicle

Documents:

2021 CODE ENFORCEMENT PICK-UP TRUCK SPECS.PDF

- 5. 2021 Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony Plan
- 6. 2022 Budget Approval Timetable
- 7. Cemetery Charges

Documents:

CEMETERY FEE COMPARISON.PDF PROPOSED CEMETERY FEES 2022.PDF

- 8. ZOOM Option For Meetings
- 9. GTFD Officer Appointment
- 10. Communications, Letters And Reports
 - 10.I. Posh Nails Email

Documents:

POSH NAILS EMAIL.PDF

- 11. Public Comments
- 12. Other Business
- 13. Adjournment



2021 Code Enforcement Pickup Truck Spec Sheet

- 1. Half Ton with 6.5 Foot Box
- 2. Four Wheel Drive
- 3. White Exterior
- 4. V-6 Engine
- 5. Automatic Transmission
- 6. Antilock Brakes
- 7. Grey Cloth Seats Split 40/20/40
- 8. Air Conditioning
- 9. Power Windows and Locks

Georgetown Township		
Cenetery Graves (Perpet	ual Care Incl	luded)*
	Resident	Non-Res
Adult Grave	\$500	\$750
Baby Land	\$250	\$400
Columbarium	\$500	\$750
Burial Fee (open/close)	Current	
Adult Grave	\$500	
Baby Land	\$200	
Cremation	\$300	
Columbarium	n/a	
Extra-Saturday	\$300	
Deed Transfers	Current	
Resident to Resident	\$50	
Non-Res to Resident	\$50	
Resident to Non-Res	\$250	
(*1/2 is perpetual care)		

Grandville		
Cenetery Graves		
	Resident	Non-Res
Adult Grave	\$700	\$700
Baby Land	\$300	\$450
Columbarium	\$800	\$1,600
Burial Fee (open/close)	Resident	Non-Res
Adult Grave	double	rate
Baby Land	double	rate
Cremation	double	rate
Columbarium	\$300	\$450
Extra-Saturday	\$400	\$400
Deed Transfers		
Resident to Resident	\$0	\$0
Non-Res to Resident	\$0	\$0
Non hes to hesident	ΨŪ	ΨŪ

Kentwood		
Cenetery Graves		
	Resident	Non-Res
Adult Grave	\$750	\$750
Baby Land	\$750	\$750
Columbarium	n/a	n/a
Burial Fee (open/close)	Current	
Adult Grave	\$600	
Baby Land	\$600	
Extra-Saturday	\$750	
Columbarium	n/a	
Extra-Saturday	n/a	
Deed Transfers	Current	
Resident to Resident	\$30	
Non-Res to Resident	\$30	
Resident to Non-Res	\$30	

Grand Rapids		
Cenetery Graves		
	Resident	Non-Res
Adult Grave	\$1,590	\$1,590
Baby Land	\$772	\$772
Cremains	\$1,016	\$1,016
2nd set	\$800	\$800
Columbarium	\$1,549	\$1,549
Double Columbarium	\$2,322	\$2,322
Burial Fee (open/close)	Resident	Non-Res
Adult Grave	included	included
Baby Land	included	included
Cremation	included	included
Columbarium	\$310	\$310
Extra-Saturday	included	included
Disinterment adult	\$1,590	\$1,590
Disinterment infant	\$772	\$772
Cremains	\$1,016	\$1,016
Overtime	\$198/hour	•
Deed Transfers	Current	
Resident to Resident	\$41	
Non-Res to Resident	\$41	
Resident to Non-Res	\$41	

Proposed Cemetery Fees January 1, 2022

Last updated January 1, 2017

Cemetery Graves (Perpetual Care Included)*

	Current Resident	Proposed Resident	Current Non-Resident	Proposed Non-Resident
Adult Grave	\$500	\$600	\$750	\$850
Baby Land	\$250	\$300	\$400	\$400
Columbarium	\$500	\$600	\$750	\$850

Burial Fee (Open/Close)	Current Fee	Proposed Fee
Adult Grave	\$500	\$600
Baby Land	\$200	\$250
Cremation	\$300	\$300
Columbarium	Included	Included
Extra Saturday	\$300	\$300

Deed Transfers	Current Fee	Proposed Fee
Resident to Resident	\$50	\$50
Non-Resident to Resident	\$50	\$50
Resident to Non-Resident	\$300	\$300

Additional Services	Current Fee	Proposed Fee
Foundation Price per Square Inch	\$.25	\$.30
Engraving Columbarium	\$200	\$200
VA Bronze Plaque		\$50
Medallion Install		\$50

^{*1/2} is Perpetual Care.

From: Jimmy Nguyen < nguyen.jimmy.m@gmail.com >

Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 8:10 PM

To: Township Board Members < Board@georgetown-mi.gov > **Subject:** Posh Nails & Spa - Jenison Update and Inquiry

Hello Georgetown Township Board,

I hope every member on the board is well.

First, as I am sure the city is aware, the Posh Nails and Spa location on Baldwin and Main has been open for business for over a month now. I am happy to say the business is thriving, and we felt a grand welcome from all the clients that have visited us so far. Many customers commented that they were happy to have another option in the Jenison area or that this location has saved them a drive to any one of the other two locations. Although the plan to open the salon was delayed for over 7 months because of COVID, we are proud to say that we kept our hopes up and figured a way.

The other item is if the board has any thought to discuss providing establishments that do not serve food a variance to the ordinance and allow alcohol to be sold and served, even if in just limited amounts. Although things are going well, and I believe it will continue this way, it would be a nice service that I would like to provide to my customers, especially for bridal and birthday parties. I would love to be a part of the discussion when the time comes. If you have any questions, please reach out or come by the salon. I would be happy to host.

Thank you!

--

Jimmy